Women's Giving Circle of Harford County April 2022 Newsletter



A Message from the Chair

Spring has sprung and our committees have sprung into action! We have two opportunities for our members to connect over the next few months.

- I hope to see you at our upcoming Member Mingle on April 10 at MaGerk's in Bel Air. If you haven't already registered, it's not too late. Email Allison Cuneo directly at humphries.allison@gmail.com.
- Our grants season is in full swing, and I'm looking forward to our general membership and grant vote
 meeting on May 11 at noon at the Abingdon branch of the Harford County Public Library. A light lunch
 will be served. Register here.

Hope to see you soon!

Donna Kreis, Chair

Membership and Outreach Committee Update

This Sunday (April 10) we will gather for our kickoff event hosted by the Membership & Outreach Committee - a **Member Mingle at MaGerk's in Bel Air!** Haven't had a chance to register? Email Allison directly at humphries.allison@gmail.com. Space is limited but we would love to include you if possible so please reach out!

We hope you will help us meet our goal of reaching 140 members through renewal and new membership by December 15, 2022! Keep an eye out for communications from the Membership & Outreach Committee on future activities and events where you can invite friends, family, co-workers, etc. to connect with our amazing membership and learn more about the WGC.

If you would like us to reach out to anyone personally, please email us their information at wgcharfordmembership@gmail.com and we will contact them directly.

We look forward to providing a full slate of events and opportunities for members to connect in 2022. We hope you will participate as your schedule allows!

Thank you, Allison Cuneo & Donna Kahoe Membership & Outreach Committee Co-Chairs

Join or Renew

Grant Committee Update

April is always an exciting time of year for the grant committee. The 2022 grant applications are submitted, and the review process is underway! The application deadline was March 11th at noon. We are pleased to report that 25 grant applications were received, and a few were first-time applicants! By the end of April, the grants committee will have scored all applications and met to make recommendations to the board. Upon board approval, the 2022 Finalists will be presented to the general membership on May 11th at noon for **your vote!** We look forward to sharing this year's proposed projects with you at that time.

Thank you to all of this year's grant reviewers for their time, dedication, and input and to everyone who has assisted with the 2022 grant cycle.

Sara Burley & Sarah Ortiz-Brown Grant Committee Co-Chairs

Register for May 11th Meeting

Women's Giving Circle of Harford County / P.O. Box 94 / Bel Air, MD 21014

<u>Facebook</u> • <u>Instagram</u> Unsubscribe